

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 towncouncil@ledyardct.org

August 4, 2022

Mr. Sean Moriarty seanthomasmoriarty@gmail.com

Dear Mr. Moriarty:

The Town Council's Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee reviewed your proposal regarding "The Ledyard Garden" and found your idea interesting and your background, resume' and credentials in farming impressive. The Committee invites you to our next meeting to discuss potential locations that could adequately support your idea and the process involved in taking on this type of venture with the town.

The Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee will be meeting on Tuesday, September 13, 2022 at 5:30 p.m. in the Town Hall Annex Building - 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway. Our meetings are held in a hybrid format allowing residents to attend in -person or remotely via video conference using the Zoom Platform.

Should you have a conflict with this date, please contact the Town Council Office at (860) 464-3203; or e-mail council@ledyardct.ug to arrange an alternate date. The Agenda and the Zoom invitation will be sent to you prior to the meeting.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this meeting or if I can be of any assistance at telephone (860) 237-1471 or e-mail gpaul@ledyardct.org.

The Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee looks forward to meeting with you.

Sincerely,

Gary Paul

Chairman

Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee

GP/rm